
THIS YEAR’S VML/VACo FINANCE FORUM will be held on Wednesday, January 4, 
2017 from 10 a.m. until 3 p.m. at the Omni, 100 S. 12th Street, Richmond, VA 23219. 

Topics: The forum provides an excellent opportunity for local elected officials and 
staff to be brought up to date on a number of important issues. Topics will include:

• State Revenues and 2017 Budget

• Local Finance Trends and Perspectives

• VRS Local Budget Pressures

• Assessment of Local Revenues

• Education

Who should attend: Members of city and town councils and county boards of 
supervisors, managers and administrators, budget and finance officers, legislative 
liaisons and other interested local government staff.

Registration: You can register yourself and others online at www.vml.org. The cost 
is $65 early bird through November 15, $75 after November 15. Cancellations must 
be made in writing by December 30, 2016.

5 hours you won’t want to miss!
January 4, 2017 – Richmond

Cosponsored by the
Virginia Municipal League and the Virginia Association of Counties


